View in browser

Dear David.

Thank you for your submission for the 2022 EERA Annual Conference Proposals. We are pleased to inform you that your submission, "Failing Forward: Preparing Teachers in an Alternative Licensure Program Virtually during COVID-19," has been accepted!

Please notify your co-authors of the acceptance.

Your next step is to secure lodging at the conference hotel, the Sheraton Sand Key Resort. The last day to book your room at the conference rate is December 30, 2021.

https://www.eeraorganization.org/registration

We look forward to your presentation!

Sincerely, Kenda Grover University of Arkansas kgrover@uark.edu

If you no longer want to receive emails from EERA, please choose to Opt Out. To no longer receive future emails for this project, please choose to Unsubscribe.

Unsubscribe | Opt Out